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NARTIONAL
ENDOWMENT
FOR

THE ARTS

July 7, 1986

Seymour Rosen
SPACES
1804 North Van Ness

WARSHINGTON
D.C. 20506

A Federal agency advised by the
National Counctl on the Arts

Los Angeles, California 90028

Dear Seymour:

It was a pleasure seeing you again and catching up on your

recent activities. I thought you might like a copy of the

enclosed article about Helen Martins in South Africa, in

case you hadn't seen it.

Sincerely,

Vochad

Richard Andrews
Director
Visual Arts Program

Enclosure

Best of luck with all your efforts.



